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Rather than being regarded as the documentation and rescue of remains of the past, 
development-led archaeology should be regarded as an archaeology of the present: it is 
caused by events in the present, it takes place in the present and it investigates 
archaeological remains, not in their original form, but as they appear in the present. As 
such, the overall aim of development-led archaeology would not be to uncover the past 
but rather to add new temporal dimensions to the present.
In the paper, this argument will be unfolded and the practical consequences of such an 
approach discussed. The paper is based on the preliminary experiences and reflections 
from a new research- and dissemination project processing the extensive archaeological 
record from a large development project north of the city of Køge, Denmark. Here, the 
building of a new neighbourhood will add a large number of new inhabitants and new 
workplaces to the existing settlement. However, it will also lead to radical 
transformations that will remove the historical characteristics of the landscape and 
challenge the existing communities in the area.
Rather than describing the development of the area from the Late Mesolithic to the 
present, we will let the processing of the archaeological record focus on exploring and 
discussing themes related to the challenges created by the current development in a 
long-term perspective. To supplement and mirror the results of the traditional 
archaeological excavations, additional archaeological investigations will be made in the 
present settlement in collaboration with its inhabitants. As such the project makes a 
good starting point for discussing how development-led archaeology more generally can 
exploit its privileged position as a concrete link between past, present and future.
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